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MONTHLY REPORT FOR WYCOMBE WANDERERS TRUST
All Quarters
The All Quarters Project continues, and its second project meeting will take place at Adams Park on Tuesday 7th September, at 6.30pm.
This project, jointly run with the Trust and WWFC, seeks to set up supporter groups for the Football Club for women and girls, for people who are LGTBQIA+, and for people from minority ethnic backgrounds, to work alongside the recently established Disabled Supporters Association, in order to ensure that the needs of supporters and potential supporters from these groups are recognised by the Football Club, and to work towards greater inclusion.
Anyone interested in this project is encouraged to come and bring forward your good ideas. Please register in advance by emailing Paul Foley paul.foley@wwfc.com
Mental Health Initiative
Jointly with the Trust, WWSET has submitted a bid for grant funding from the “Saving Lives” fund, which exists to help to prevent suicide in young males.
Summer Activities
WWSET’s summer activities are proving highly successful. A new introduction has been the Girls Summer Sports Camp in High Wycombe for girls in Years 3 – 8, which introduces them to a wide range of sports. All information can be found on the WWSET website wwset.co.uk , which is a mine of useful information.
Apprentice Scheme
Over the past month, four new apprentices – Shaun O’Hagan, Frankie Day, Max Alcock and Alfie Walker have joined WWSET’s Sports Participation team where they are delivering a variety of courses to the local community. They will be completing a Level 2 Community Activator apprenticeship that is run by Sports Structures. This year-long apprenticeship will allow them to grow as coaches and become valuable both to WWSET and to the local community.
New Trustees
Two new Trustees are in the process of being appointed. These are Derek Lovelock and Yvette Thomas (nominated by Wycombe Wanderers Trust), who will join Karen Adams, Gina Allan, Dave Cove, Ian Keizner, Peter Lerner, and Adam Velasco.
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